
I implore you to not allow Nantucket Sound to be polluted with large 
windmills. 
 
Not only is the area aesthetically beautiful, but Horseshoe Shoals is 
in the midst of where my family and I fish very frequently. The 
windmills will create a danger to all mariners especially in the fog. 
 
Please do not let this happen to us. 
 
There are many areas better suited i.e. not in people's backyards 
examples 
 
East of Cape Cod 
South of Natucket or the Vinyeard 
 
It would cost more to develop but not interfere with the citizens' 
right to enjoy the public's resources. 
 
I am for alternate sources of power...but tempered with common sense! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Carl Redfield 
267 Seapuit Rd 
POB 65 
Osterville, MA 02655 
 
 

 


